MBALTIMOR

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

=
FROM: M. J. Brodie, Presﬂ%ﬁ@%

DATE: March 21, 2012

SUBIECT: City Council Bill No. 12-0012
Planned Unit Development — Amending Ordinance 11-571

certain provisions that were inadvertently omitted. BDC has reviewed the bill and fully supports

City Council Bill No. 12-0012 including the 3" reader amendment.

(&M Deputy Mayor Kaliope Parthemos
Angela Gibson
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